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Central Co-operative Learning Trust (CCLT) is a primary only Multi-Academy Trust, established 
by three founder schools in November 2017.  We have grown by reputation and now have 
eight primary phase schools, six in Staffordshire and two in Walsall.  This exceptional 
opportunity has arisen as our founding CEO, Mrs Bernadette Hunter, is retiring on 31st August 
2023. 

The aim of our Trust is to provide the highest quality education for all the children in our 
schools by providing outstanding learning experiences and opportunities.  All of our 
Headteachers are committed to working closely together to provide a model of school to 
school support and have a strong belief in system leadership. 

We are passionate about primary education and have a clear focus on continuous 
improvement that ensures our children achieve the best possible outcomes in all areas of 
school life.  All our work is underpinned by the Co-operative values.  

Each of our academies is at the heart of a community.  Each school is unique and individual, 
and we value and respect their distinctive differences.  Our aim is to develop and protect their 
character within a supportive and collaborative environment so that we can learn from each 
other, share best practice and provide the best education for all our pupils. 

Our experienced, knowledgeable and committed Trust Board are looking for an excellent 
school leader to continue the fantastic work already undertaken to get CCLT to its present 
position.  The successful candidate will be passionate about improving life chances for pupils 
through high quality provision to ensure that they are well prepared to succeed in the next 
stage of their education.  All of this will be delivered through the Co-operative Values, which 
underpin everything we do. 

Please read through the application pack to find out about the role. If you would like more 
information about the role or to visit the Trust then please contact Mrs Bernadette Hunter, 
bhunter@centralclt.com, in the first instance. 

Closing date: Friday 17th February 2023 at 5pm 

Interviews: Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th March 2023 

Central Co-operative Learning Trust prides itself on being an equal opportunities employer 
and abides by Safer Recruitment Practices. We are committed to safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of children. An online search will be carried out at shortlisting. All other Pre-
employment checks including a DBS check, will be completed during the recruitment process. 
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